
Walter Clemence 

From: Pamela Paultre on behalf of Office of Commissioner Brisé
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2012 10:04 AM
To: Walter Clemence
Cc: Mark Futrell; Carlotta Stauffer
Subject: FW: FPL smart meters
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Good morning Walter, 
  
Please respond to Mr. Goodall on behalf of Chairman Brisé. 
  
Thank you,  
  
Pamela Paultre 
Assistant to Chairman Ronald Brisé 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6036 
 

From: John Goodall [mailto:goodalljt@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 2:18 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brisé 
Subject: FPL smart meters 
 
Dear Mr. Brise, 
  
My name is John T. Goodall and I live at 96251 Piney Island Drive, Fernandina Beach FL. 32034. I 
am writing you today to voice my objection to FPL forcing myself and others to have “Smart 
Meters” installed on their homes in order to monitor and and collect data in a real time 
environment about our power usage and the RF transmitters that will be installed with them. I 
would like to “opt‐out” of this program and not have this type of surveillance and technology 
forced on me by FPL and the government. Please inform me of my rights and what steps I need 
to take in order to prevent this type of intrusion into my life. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
John T. Goodall 
904‐261‐3256 
  
  
  
  


